
Tax Season Change 
 
Due to challenges brought on by the Covid-19 pandemic, 
we at Robert C. Alario, CPA, PC feel it is in the best 
interest of our valued staff and clients to shift our 2020 tax 
season operations from in-person consultations to an 
electronic/drop off model. Therefore, we will not offer live 
preparation appointments. 
 
For your convenience, we have three different alternatives 
in forwarding us your tax information: 
 
• By mail 
• Drop off at any of our offices 
• Email to us through encrypted security option 
 
Upon completion you will have the option to meet with 
Bob or Mark via phone or video call. Please feel free to 
contact us with any questions or concerns. 
 
As always, we look forward to servicing your tax needs. 
 
Robert C. Alario, CPA, PC 
www.robertalario.com 
75 North Main Street, Leominster, MA 01453 
67 Millbrook Street, Suite 501,Worcester, MA 01606 
Phone: 978-534-1999 • Fax: 978-534-0499 


